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INVITATION

Dear Sir, Madam,

On behalf of our project partners and members, ELO, is delighted to invite you to the seminar
on 12th of September on “Natura 2000 in Benelux– opportunities and obstacles ” and
being part of the Natura 2000 Networking Programme. The programme include a half day
seminar and a field trip, and will focus on such instruments as LIFE +.

Your presence at this conference will be warmly welcomed, to create an opportunity to share
knowledge on this so important and actual matter.

Please be so kind and confirm your presence till 27th of August, for organizations
matters.
( Emmanuelle MIKOSZ, E-mail: enlargement@elo.org or Jehanne de DORLODOT,
E-mail: coordination@elo.org ) .

Yours faithfully,

Thierry de l’ESCAILLE
Secretary General – CEO
European Landowner’s Organization


